
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF A TOUR OF THE CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE’S PUBLIC 
MARINE FACILITIES, WATERWAY  PROJECTS AND MARINE 

INFRASTRUCTURE  
 
 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 3, 2011 – 5 P.M.-7 P.M. 
VESSEL ‘CARRIE B’ 

NORTH NEW RIVER SLIPS 82-84 
 

PARKING WILL BE AVAILABLE IN CLOSE PROXIMITY TO VESSEL 

 
 
 
 
 

 

TWO OR MORE FORT LAUDERDALE CITY COMMISSIONERS OR MEMBERS OF A CITY OF FORT 
LAUDERDALE ADVISORY BOARD MAY BE IN ATTENDANCE ON THIS TOUR 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CALL ANDREW CUBA, MANAGER OF MARINE FACILITIES, AT 954-828-
5236. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MAILED ON  _January 28,2011 


